

# DANCE ACADEMY WEST, INC.



# October 2017 Newsletter

# Important Dates

October 5-10
Tuition auto debited

October 31

Studio closed -Halloween

November 5-10

Tuition & Costume Fee auto debited

November 20-24

Studio closed -Thanksgiving Week

Looking Ahead: February 5-10

Performance Fee auto debited

# Congratulations! Free costume WINNERS!

Thank you to everyone who participated in our social media Costume Contest. Congratulations to **Paris Scott** and **Haile Moon** ~ you have each won a FREE recital costume valued at \$75! We loved seeing everyone's posts and appreciate your tags! Please feel free to tag us anytime you are at DAW and share pictures of your beautiful dancers, and use #dawsweet16. Our social media links are below.

#### Fall Festivals!

If you attend Mason Creek Elementary School or Brighten Academy, please be on the look out for us at your Fall Festivals! Dancers from the DAW Company will be providing entertainment at the festivals and we look forward to seeing you there!

#### Halloween Costume Week

Halloween Costume Week will be the week of October 24th. We would love to see all of your creative Halloween costumes...as long as you can still stretch and dance! Remember, **NO CLASSES on Tuesday, October 31st.** If you wish to schedule a make up class for the studio closing on Halloween, please call during our normal business hours and we can assist you!

Recital Costume Charge Coming in November All accounts will be charged for recital costumes on November 1, 2017. Costumes are \$75 for each class your child takes. Your costume fee will be debited along with tuition, November 5th-10th. \*If your costume balance is \$150.00 or more, half of the amount due will be debited November 5th-10th and the remaining half will be debited December 5th-10th. Remember you can always log into your account and pay for your costumes before the due date!

Instagram @dawdazzles





WE WILL BE CLOSED ON TUESDAY, OCTOBER 31ST
FOR HALLOWEEN!

#### DANCE ACADEMY WEST, INC.

### September 2017 News - page 2

## October Dynamite Dancer

Congratulations to Michala Hill for receiving the Dynamite Dancer Award! Michala has received a \$25 credit on her account - woo hoo! You can read about Michala on the bulletin board in the front lobby.



## When and How to Schedule Make-Up Classes

If your dancer misses class due to illness, vacation, family emergency, school function, or if the studio closes due to inclement weather, you are welcome to schedule a make-up class. The studio will close on Labor Day and also on Halloween, and students who wish to do so may schedule a make-up class for these closings, as well.

The studio will follow the Douglas County School closings for Thanksgiving, Christmas, and Spring Break and make-up classes will not be allowed to be scheduled for these closings.

To schedule a make-up class, please call during our regular business hours and we will assist you. Make-up classes must be scheduled within 30 days of the absence, and once scheduled are considered "made-up" even if the dancer does not attend. Students may make-up in a class that is similar or the same as the class they missed. Make-up classes will not be allowed in the month of April.

## Dress Code Reminders

- -Please be sure that your child is in correct dress code for every class, every week.
- -For HIP HOP classes, the required shoe is a black sneaker. The shoes that are worn to class should NOT be worn out of class (to school, running errands, etc.). Hip Hop sneakers should be worn EXCLUSIVELY for dance class.
- -Here is the link to our dress code: http://www.danceacademywest.com/class-info/dress-code

Studio closings and other important dates can be found on our website, under the Calendar of Events: http://danceacademywest.com/news/calendar-of-events

